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I've been volunteering to maintain trails in these wilderness areas all year. I also work for the Corps of Engineers.

Charging people fees and then hiring contractors to maintain trails would be a huge waste of the money.

 

 

The only thing fees will do is reduce wilderness traffic. And the forest service already can't enforce littering laws

and parking fees. This would end up being another ignored law.

 

 

If you do end up charging fees, give volunteers the ability to earn credits towards those fees.

 

 

-Mac

208 761 6333

 


